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The Secretary
Parliamentary Standing Committee on Public Works
Parliament House

ACT 2600

Dear Ms Courto

You referred Submission No 7 from the Randwick Defence Site Protection Group (RDSPG)
23 March 2003 to Defence for comment.

The RDSPG co-authored the Moverly Precinct Committee's (Committee) submission
(Submission No 8) 25 March 2003. The author of the RDSPG submission, Ms Jocelyn
McGirr, is a key member of the Committee, was a member of the 1996/97 Community
Reference Group that played a key community liaison body during the preparation of the
rezoning proposal for the Site and has been an interested community stakeholder
disposal planning commenced in 1996.

The response to the Moverly Precinct Committee's submission (Submission No 8),
co-authored by the RDSPG, is attached.

Yours sincerely

Assistant Secretary
Strategic Planning and Estate Development
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